
Institutional review board statement 

 
The study was reviewed and approved by the Institutional Review Board of the 
Gemeinschaftskrankenhaus Bonn (Chairman C. Bremekamp; c.bremekamp@gk-
bonn.de). 
 
Bonn, August 15th, 2015 
 
For the authors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Franz Ludwig Dumoulin, MD, PhD) 
 
 
 

mailto:c.bremekamp@gk-bonn.de
mailto:c.bremekamp@gk-bonn.de

